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Social assistance scholarships are abundant at the bachelor's and graduate level to provide financial support to students they need to enable their dedication to social justice to be transformed into a successful career. Social work is a specialized aid profession that focuses on helping people from diverse backgrounds
solve or cope with the problems in their daily lives. Having a bachelor's degree in social assistance (BSW) is mandated for most social workers, but those who work in healthcare and school environments often need a master's degree (MSW). As the employment of social workers is expected to explode faster than the
average by 19%, there will be a strong need for qualified graduates from CSWE accredited programmes. If you're ready to really start making a difference in the world, consider the next 20 great scholarships for social assistance.1 Alice M. and Samuel Yarnold BursaDeadline: May 19Sponsored by the New Hampshire
Superior Education Assistance Foundation (NHHEAF), Alice M. and Samuel Yarnold Scholarship is presented annually for $1,000 to $5,000 for students currently enrolled in college pursuing a degree in social work, medicine, or healthcare. Qualified applicants must live in New Hampshire, have limited financial support,
attend a post-secondary state school, showcase school excellence, and be at least freshmen. Along with the application, students must submit their student air report, transcripts of the school certificate, two letters of recommendation, and a 500 word essay professional goals. ContactAlice M. and Samuel Yarnold
Bursa127 Parrott AvenuePortsmouth, NH 03801 (800) 719-0708community @nhheaf.orgScholarship Link2. Barbara Solomon Scholarship for Social WorkDeadline: June 22At Walden University, Barbara Solomon Scholarship for Social Assistance is awarded each year to three students for $5,000, $10,000, and full
tuition coverage to earn CSWE-accredited Master of Social Work (MSW) or Doctor in Social Assistance (DSW) online degree. To qualify, students must meet all admission requirements, carry an overall minimum GPA of 3.5, have not received another merit-based award from Walden, and submit a proven commitment to
help underserved. Applications should include a current CV or CV, a letter of recommendation, and a 1000-word essay on social change. ContactBarbara Solomon Scholarship for Social Assistance100 Washington Avenue South Suite 900Minneapolis, MN 55401 (866) 492-5336Scholarship Link3. Carl A. Scott Book
ScholarshipDeadline: April 20As one of the Board on Social Work Education's (CSWE) Scholarships for Social Work, Carl A. Scott The scholarship is designed to award $500 to minority students from African-American, Native American, Asian, Hispanic, or Pacific descent islander, who earn their bsw or MSW degree.
Eligible beneficiaries must be in the last year of their studies, participate in a program, be U.S. citizens or foreign nationals, carry a minimum overall GPA of 3.0, and maintain full-time enrollment. The selection will be based on the demonstrated commitment of applicants to work for equity and social justice. ContactCarl A.
Scott Book Bursa1701 Duke Street Suite 200Alexandria, VA 22314(703) 519-2061Scholarship Link4. Cenie Jomo Williams ScholarshipDeadline: February 15Sponsored by the National Association of Black Social Workers (NABSW), Connie Jomo Williams Scholarship will offer $2,500 annually to two African-American
students who are enrolled full time in a U.S. accredited social assistance program at the bachelor's or master's level. Applicants must be actively paid to NABSW members, maintain good condition, possess a minimum of general GPA of 2,5, demonstrate community service, and express a clear interest in working with
the black community. Eligible students must submit two letters of recommendation, verification of enrolment, academic transcripts and a two-page statement of purpose. ContactCenie Jomo Williams Scholarship2305 Martin Luther King Jr. Avenue SEWashington, DC 20020 (202) 678-4572Scholarship Link5. Consuelo W.
Gosnell Memorial BursaDealline: March 5In honor of a dedicated champion for civil rights who sought to improve living conditions for Native Americans and Latinos in South-West America, the Consuelo W. Gosnell Memorial Scholarship is awarded for $4,000 annually for up to 10 students through the National
Association of Social Assistants (NASW). Qualified candidates must be accepted into an MSW accredited program, maintain a minimum cumulative GPA of 3.0, have a NASW member in good condition, and be dedicated to working with minorities. Students should send a two-page biographical essay, a statement of
financial need, two letters of support, and official college transcripts. ContactConsuelo W. Gosnell Memorial Scholarship750 First Street NE Suite 700Washington, DC 20002(202) 408-8600Scholarship Link6. CSWE Minority Fellowship ProgramDeadline: June 17In partnership with Substance Abuse and Mental Health
Administration Services (SAMHSA), the CSWE Minority Fellowship Program is hosted annually for graduate students pursuing a practical-focused master's or doctoral degree in social work. To apply, candidates must be in their last year or have advanced standing, enroll in a full-time CSWE accredited program, have
American citizenship, represent a group of ethnic minorities, and be committed to providing mental health services for at-risk children or adolescents. Along with a generous scholarship, beneficiaries will participate in one year of specialized training on mental health issues with an impact on young people. ContactCSWE
Fellowship Program1701 Duke Street Suite 200Alexandria, VA 22314(703) 683-8080Scholarship Link7. Elmer Ediger Bursa FundDeadline: FundDeadline: 1stCreated in 1968 by Mennosite Health Services (MHS) Alliance, the Elmer Ediger Scholarship Fund will distribute three social assistance scholarships annually for
$1,000 to $1,200 apiece for outstanding graduate students with professional interests in mental health, developmental disability, or related fields. Eligible applicants must participate in an accredited master's or doctoral program, conduct a minimum general GPa of 3.25, actively participate in mennonites or Brothers in the
Christ congregation, and be citizens of North America. Students are required to submit a college recommendation, a pastor evaluation form, and proof of voluntary service related to social work. ContactElmer Ediger Bursa Fund1112 North Main StreetGoshen, IN 46528(574) 534-9689Scholarship Link8. Euline Hawkins
Memorial BursaDeadline: May 31Worth $500, Euline Hawkins Memorial Scholarship is awarded annually by the National Association of Social Workers Alabama Chapter (NASWAL) for a student and graduate student in honor of a pioneering social worker who worked for the American Red Cross during World War II and
claimed for the BSW degree. Eligible candidates must have a major GPA minimum of 3.25, have declared major social assistance, attend a CSWE accredited school in Alabama, and have completed at least nine social assistance credits. Applications will not be completed without proof of registration, an unofficial
transcript, and a personal essay. ContactEulne Hawkins Memorial Bursa5015 Woods CrossingMontgomery, AL 36106Scholarship Link9. George E. Meares Memorial BursaDeadline: May 1Administered by Omega Psi Phi Fraternity Inc., George E. Meares Memorial Scholarship is equipped for up to $5,000 each year for
student members who are currently enrolled full time in a professional school accredited in the United States to study social work, criminal justice, or a closely related social science. Qualified beneficiaries must maintain good condition, present a financial need, carry out a minimum overall GPA of 3.0, exemplify the
cardinal principle of manhood and demonstrate the service of the fraternity. For this graduate social assistance scholarship, students must submit an application package with a 500-word essay typed on their humanitarian efforts. ContactGeorge E. Meares Memorial Bursa3951 Snapfinger ParkwayDecatur, GA
30035(404) 284-553310. Jane Baerwald Aron Doctoral FellowshipDealline: April 14In honor of her long-standing career in social work policy with Mount Sinai Medical Center in New York, Jane Baerwald Aron Doctoral Fellowship was established by the National Association of Social Workers (NASW) to award $13,500 in
tuition support for tuition for graduates earning a doctoral degree in social work. Applicants must be NASW members, participate in a CSWE accredited program, be conducting health-related dissertation research and provide potential assistance to underserved populations. PhD candidates must submit a three-page
research proposal, a support letter, and a detailed curriculum vitae. ContactJane Baerwald Aron Doctoral Fellowship750 First Street NE Suite 700Washington, DC 20002(202) 408-8600Scholarship Link11. John Frederick Steinman Fellowship FundDealline: February 1Annually, the John Frederick Steinman Fellowship
Fund is honored to submit up to 20 separate scholarships of $6,000 graduate for social work, psychology, and psychiatric students working toward career advancement to help poorly served rural communities. Qualified people must already hold a bachelor's degree, be accepted to a U.S.-accredited college or university,
devote themselves to mental health practice, maintain uninterrupted full-time studies, and live in Pennsylvania. Recipients must be willing to agree to practice their behavioral specialty within Lancaster County for as many years as fellowship support is given. ContactJohn Frederick Steinman Fellowship Fund8 West King
StreetP.O. Box 1328Lancaster, PA 17608(800) 374-2721Scholarship Link12. Judith Holm Memorial Student AwardDealline: April 30Through the American Council of Examiners in Clinical Social Work (ABECSW), Judith Holm Memorial Student Award is awarded for $2,000 each year on a graduate student last year who
will be graduating with a Master social work (MSW) degree next spring. In order to qualify, candidates must participate in an accredited social assistance programme, have full-time enrolment status, maintain satisfactory progress in rank, present the potential to enter the professional practice of clinical social assistance
and have unsatisfactory financial needs. Interested students must submit a request with a maximum of 4,000 papers to report therapeutic interventions in their placements in the last year. ContactJudith Holm Memorial Student Award241 Humphrey StreetMarblehead, MA 01945(781) 639-5278Scholarship Link13. Milded
Carter Bradham Social Work FellowshipDealline: February 2Funded by Zeta Phi Beta Sorority Inc., Mildred Carter Bradham Social Work Fellowship is awarded each year for $500 to $1,000 for student members currently pursuing their master's or professional degree in social work at an accredited U.S. college or
university. Eligible applicants must maintain full-time enrolment, demonstrate financial need, possess a minimum cumulative GPa of 3.0 and be actively involved in the Community service. Along with the application, students should send three letters of recommendation, a 150-word declaration of career goals, proof of
and a copy of their W-2 form. ContactMild Carter Bradham Social Work Fellowship1734 New Hampshire Avenue NWWashington, DC 20009 (202) 387-3103Scholarship Link14. Miriam Dinerman BursaDeadline: March 8Offer a $500 prize and a one-year free Membership, Miriam Dinerman Scholarship is awarded by the
National Association of Social Assistants New York City Chapter (NASWNYC) annually for the second year or advanced standing MSW students. Qualified applicants must have earned 30 or more graduate credits, attend an accredited social welfare school in New York City, maintain a good position, already possess a
bachelor's degree, and be nominated by a faculty counselor. Candidates will be judged on the presentation of a 1,000-word essay describing how political activism will influence their careers in social work. ContactMiriam Derman Bursa50 Broadway Suite 1001New York, NY 10004 (212) 668-0050Scholarship Link15.
NASW-CA Native American Student ScholarshipDealline: August 30 Each year, the National Association of Social Workers California Chapter (NASW-CA) offers the Native American Student Scholarship for $1,000 to up to 20 students and graduates of social assistance students who have Native American, Native
Hawaiian, or Alaskan Native Heritage. Eligible applicants must participate in a CSWE accredited program in California, have at least top-level status, maintain full-time enrolment and have NASW membership. Applications will not be reviewed unless candidates attach evidence to tribal membership, an official college
transcript, a statement of financial need, two letters of recommendation, and a short biographical essay. ContactNAW-CA Native American Student Scholarship1016 23 StreetSacramento, CA 95816(916) 442-4565Scholarship Link16. Patty Gibbs-Wahlberg ScholarshipDeadline: VariesAs the National Society of Social
Assistance Honor, Phi Alpha Honor Society proudly offers Patty Gibbs-Wahlberg Scholarship annually worth $1,000, $2,000, and $3,000 annually to three outstanding college students in the United States who pursue a CSWE-accredited bachelor's degree in social work. Eligible beneficiaries must be active Phi Alpha
members, present academic excellence, be actively involved in the Community service, display good leadership and engage in the profession of social worker. The first-place winners will also receive a trip with all expenses paid at the Conference of the Association of Directors of the Baccalaureate Program.
ContactPatty Gibbs-Wahlberg BursaP.O. Box 70679Johnson City, TN 37614(423) 439-746717. Randy Wayne Ahuna BursaDeadline: March 20Within the Pauahi Foundation, the Randy Wayne Ahuna Scholarship is presented for $800 annually to outstanding students and/or graduate students in Hawaii who have
declared a specialization in social work, social sciences, or ministry. Students must demonstrate the financial need, possess a minimum of general GPA of 3.0, commit to assist others in need, submit two letters recommendation that presents their general character, attach their student aid report (SAR), and write a one-
page essay highlighting why they've chosen their Preference will be given to hawaiian ancestors applicants and candidates who do not live on Oahu.ContactRandy Wayne Ahuna Bursa567 South King Street Suite 160Honolulu, HI 96813 (808) 534-3966Scholarship Link18. The Soaring Heart Scholarship
ProgramDeadline: January 15Th of 2008, the Soaring Heart Scholarship Program presented $2,000 awards annually through the Pride Foundation thanks to a generous donation from Mike Schaefer after relying on community support to overcome the tragic suicide of his partner. Qualified candidates must be enrolled
full-time at an accredited U.S. institution to study psychology, social work, counseling, or therapy for providing care for trauma victims. Aspiring mental health practitioners were supposed to live in the northwest states of Alaska, Idaho, Montana, Oregon, or Washington for at least 12 months for consideration.
ContactSouring Heart Scholarship Program2014 East Madison Street Suite 300Seatle, WA 98122(206) 323-3318Scholarship Link19. Spike Wadsworth and Sherry Sheng ScholarshipsDeadline: March 1As the largest graduate social labor scholarships given at Portland State University, Spike Wadsworth and Sherry
Sheng Scholarships are designed to award $4,000 annually to five extraordinary students enrolled in the University's Social Assistance School to receive their msw or PhD degree. Eligible applicants must demonstrate academic achievement, engage in a career that helps disadvantaged families, have experienced
evidence-based social assistance practice and demonstrate financial need. Other social PSU students may want to apply for $3,000 Bill and Julie Young endowed Scholarship or $2,500 Stoll Family Public Service Scholarship.ContactSpike Wadsworth and Sherry Sheng Scholarships1800 SW 6th AvenuePortland, OR
97201 (503) 725-8018Scholarship Link20. Verne LaMarr Lyons Memorial BursaDeadline: March 4In memory of the beloved social worker who dedicated his life to raising awareness of pernicious health issues affected African-Americans before he died in 1989 while a waiting for a heart transplant, Verne LaMarr Lyons
Memorial Scholarship is awarded for $4,000 annually by NASW. Qualified members in good condition must be accepted into an accredited MSW program, have a minimum cumulative GPA of 3.0 and wish to become a licensed social worker. Applications must be accompanied by a two-page biographical essay, two
reference letters, official college transcripts and a signed version of the information. ContactVerne LaMarr Lyons Memorial Scholarship750 First Street NE Suite 700Washington, DC 20002 (202) 408-8600Scholarship LinkEarning a degree of social assistance is a rewarding choice for compassionate students want to
leave a lasting mark on our world by promoting the change of society. However, social assistance is not a particularly large area of payment, with an average annual salary of just $44,200. i.e. it is essential that students entering this profession help to take advantage of scholarships for social assistance majors to reduce
their tuition costs and minimize student loan debt. Overcome your future financial worries and follow your passion for community service by applying to some of these great social assistance scholarships before their deadlines. Time limits.
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